2640 North Terrace Avenue Staff Note to the File # 150812

Owner Paul Medved called 08-11-2016 (2:06 PM) to request additional time to complete the fence
project for which he had received a COA 09-15-2015.

The neighbor had delayed taking out the tree that is located along the property line where the fence is
to be installed. In addition, WE Energies had notified owners of their intent to replace power poles in
the neighborhood. The new pole, immedicately adjacent to the location of the proposed fence, was just
replaced.

The owner was concerned that his contractor might not complete the new fence by September 30, 2016
or during 2016 depending on the weather. HPC staff found this request appropriate and a new
amended COA os being issued.
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HPC staff August 19, 2016



